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As I law abiding recreational vehicle user I implore the NSW Government to continue to allow access to 
all areas of public land for those who wish to use it for recreational purposes, which includes trailriding. 
The areas most of us utilize are beyond the reach of other non motorised recreational users and the 
tracks used are established and, as such, no further impact on the environment is made.I would 
encourage the government to investigate recreational registration for non ADR complied vehicles ( as 
occurs in Victoria), which will encourage those currently using the land ' illegally' to provide funds to assist 
with conservation and have third party insurance should any accidents occur. 
Thanks for your time 
(Dr) Jonathan Gibson 
 
 


